
 

ACCOUNT HOLDERS RIGHT TO A HEARING 

IF YOU BELIEVE THIS DISCONNECT NOTICE HAS BEEN ISSUED IN ERROR, YOU MAY REQUEST A BOARD OF 
PUBLIC WORKS AND SAFETY HEARING BY CALLING (574)533-8621, OR BY MAILING YOUR WRITTEN 
REQUEST ADRESSED TO BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS AND SAFETY, 202 S 5TH STREET, GOSHEN IN 46528 AT 
LEAST 5 DAYS PRIOR TO THE DISCONNECTION DATE. 


